2024-2025 School Year

Parent or Guardians, please check your response preferences to all questions and sign at bottom:

- I give permission for photographs of my child/children to be taken by Little Lamb Preschool/Christ Lutheran Church to be used for class/school projects including photo albums, and for displays within the school/church building.
- I give permission for photographs/recordings of my child/children to be used in the following manner:
 - In LLP printed publicity material, newspaper, Little Lamb Preschool/Christ Lutheran Church Website or Facebook Page (names always withheld).
- o I support LLP's efforts to reduce paper use, and would like information from LLP to be emailed or posted on Bloomz when possible. This will include the monthly director's newsletter, school reminders, weather cancellations, and other school information.
- o I give my permission for my child's name, parent names, email address, and phone number to be given to other LLP class members on a roster sheet. (Class parents often use this information for birthday party invitations or to arrange play dates.)

ONLY PARTIAL INFORMATON (please list)	
Parent / Legal Guardian	
Signature	
Child's name	
Date	